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Our whole school ethos theme next week is: 
 

We include others when working and playing. 
 

Dear Form I Parents, 
 
This week in Form I has been filled with exciting learning experiences. In English, we engaged in hot seating drama 
activities and descriptive writing based on the characters in ‘George's Marvellous Medicine,’ while also having a 
grammar focus on apostrophes for possession. In Maths, our children tackled adding and subtracting ones and 
tens using various methods, including number lines and place value charts. In history, we wrapped up our Stone 
Age topic, reflecting on our achievements this half term. During our science lesson, we created our own ‘eat 
healthy’ plate based on the five food groups. 
 
Class Assembly – Thursday 16th November 
 
We're thrilled to announce that our Form I class assembly will take place on Thursday, 16th November. The 
children have put in fantastic efforts to learn their lines, poem, and our class song and dance performance, and 
we appreciate your invaluable support at home. We can't wait to share their hard work with you. 
 
Please do email me at s.connolly@froebelian.co.uk or contact me before or after school, if you have any 
questions or queries.  
 
We wish you all a lovely Half Term break and look forward to seeing the children again in November. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ms Connolly, Mrs Hanson and Ms Morley – The Form I team 
 
Calendar Dates –     
 
 

November 

Mon 6 Return to School- Winter Uniform 

Tues 7  Whole school Parent Consultations – 5:00pm – 7:30pm 

Thurs 9 Armistice Day Assembly 

Whole school Parent Consultation 3:50pm – 6:00pm 
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